
MILNTHORPE PARISH COUNCIL 

Clerk: Paul Blackburn       The Spinnery 

 Tel: 07488354571       Viver Lane, Viver

 Email: milnthorpeparishclerk@gmail.com    Milnthorpe LA7 7NF 

An extraordinary meeting of Milnthorpe Parish Council was held on Monday 5th July 2021. This 

commenced at 6pm and was held at The Old House, Ackenthwaite. Attendees were – Cllrs Hurst, 

Scrogham and Bingham, D Cllr Audland, the Parish Clerk and a member of the public (Julie 

Mulinga) 

MINUTES 

1. To receive apologies for absence. 

 Received from – Cllrs Adair, Capasso, Hill, Lachmann and Robson - accepted 

2. Co-option of new Councillor – Julie Mulinga. 

It was resolved that Julie Mulinga be co-opted to Milnthorpe Parish Council as a Parish 

Councillor  Proposed by Cllr Hurst and seconded by Cllr Scrogham 

3. Extension of s101 Scheme of Delegation. 

It was resolved that the current s101 Scheme of Delegation be extended to October the 1st 

2021 under the same terms as the current scheme. Proposed by Cllr Hurst and seconded 

by Cllr Scrogham 

Paul Blackburn - Parish Clerk 12th July 2021 
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